






Admission for Families Who Do Not Use English For Primary 
Language 

At Northside, our desire is that every student is set up to be 
successful socially and academically as soon as they start class. A 
big part of that success lies in clear, eƯective communication 
between teachers with their students and teachers with a student’s 
parents. Our teachers teach in English and we expect our students 
to be able to use/understand the English language eƯectively. 

If at least one parent is not fluent in English, our teachers may not 
be able to communicate important information such as homework 
assignments, test dates, or school events. Students who are not 
fluent in English or are not becoming fluent will also experience 
academic diƯiculties as they move up grade levels. Families who do 
not meet these criteria may not be admitted or may be asked to 
leave. 

Any time a conference is requested by teacher or parent, the 
parents must be able to provide an in-person or on-the-phone 
translator if one is needed to ensure smooth communication. 

 

Parent Signature: __________________________________________ 

  












